
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 24th February 2023 

 

World Book day 

  Dear Parents / Carers, 

It's that time of year again! World Book Day is Thursday 2nd March. This day will be off-
timetable, with classes and year groups running a whole day of book-based activities. 

As usual, this day will be fancy dress. Please feel free to send your child in wearing a 
costume. This could be a character from their current reading book or from an all-time 
favourite. There's no expectation that money needs to be spent on these, we equally 

love to see children in their homemade costumes! 

If you have any questions, please contact your class teacher  
in the first instance. 

 
We look forward to seeing all your costumes! 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

For this year’s Children’s Mental 
Health Week each year 6 class 

joined with a year 4 class and we 
did activities to get the two year 

groups to connect! 



 
 

 
 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week – Let’s Connect 

Year 
1 

Year 2 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

  



 
 

 
 

  

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

Email: admin@burnham-on-crouch.essex.sch.uk 
Website: burnhamprimary.co.uk 

Contact: 01621 782070 

Salad Bar 

We have our Salad bar back with some new additions below. 

 Pasta 
 Couscous 

 Potato salad 
 Coleslaw  

The children really enjoy the salad bar and love to try the new options! 

Sponsored walk by Scarlett 
 

Scarlett and her friend are completing a sponsored walk in aid of Scarlett’s little sister 
who is currently an outpatient in The Royal Brompton Hospital. 

 
Please see the link below if you would like to donate. 

 
<https://www.rbhcharity.org/scarlett-and-lola-walk-for-royal-brompton-isabella> 

 
All donations are gratefully received 

  

 


